
DRAFT RESOLUTION 
 
 

Re:  OCP Amendment Bylaw No. 9096 
 
 

THAT Council considers that Bylaw No. 9096 - a bylaw to Amend Official 
Community Plan Bylaw No. 7600 in order to complete an updated Official 
Community Plan – Kelowna 2020 is consistent with the existing City of Kelowna 
Financial Plan (the 20 Year Servicing Plan and Financing Strategy) and the 
Waste Management Plan. 
 
Background: 
 
As was outlined in the initial consideration report on OCP Amendment Bylaw No. 
9096, which was received by Council on December 1, 2003, the proposed 
amendments to the Official Community Plan are consistent with both the City’s 
20 Year Servicing Plan and Financing Strategy and the Waste Management 
Plan. 
 
Council is required to confirm this prior to holding the public hearing on the 
bylaw, which is scheduled for Thursday, January 15, 2004.  No changes have 
been made to any of the relevant documents in the meantime, other than the 
amendment to correct the mapping error in the Future Land Use map of Bylaw 
No. 9096.  This did not affect either the 20 Year Servicing Plan and Financing 
Strategy or the Waste Management Plan, and the proposed OCP Amending 
Bylaw No. 9096 remains consistent with those documents. 
 
 
Date:  January 13, 2004 
File:   B/L 9096 


